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W/C Monday 21st October 2024 

Parents Evening 
Reminder: Please arrive promptly for your appointments this week to allow the evenings to run to time. 
Thank you in advance. 

Scholastic Book Fair 5th – 11th November: 
Reminder: 

Book Fair volunteers - We are looking for any Year 5 or 6 children who would like to help run the fair on 
one or more evenings and there will be a sign-up list available in KS2. 

Book Fair competition - Could any completed Book Fair colouring competition sheets please be returned 
directly to Miss Sawkins as soon as they are complete. If anyone would still like to enter, there will be some 
sheets in a tray on the KS1 playground on Monday and Tuesday of next week. Thank you. 
 
Citizenship Cups 
Please could all cups awarded at the end of last term please be returned on Monday. Thank you. 

 
Key Stage 2 Pupils 
As the weather grows colder and wetter, please could we ensure that children have a pair of indoor shoes 
in school, as well as appropriate PE kit for outdoor sessions including jogging bottoms/leggings, 
sweatshirt/hoodie and sturdy trainers. Many thanks. 
 
Friends of Walkington School  
Halloween Bun Sale 
Following the email earlier in the week, we would be most grateful for any donations of baked goods and 
sweet treats to sell at the school on Thursday 24th October. If you are able to whip up some buns or bake 
off some cookies to drop off at the school office on the morning of the 24th, we would be most grateful – 
please remember the school is a nut free zone!. 
Items will be priced at 50p each, please send the correct money with your child to give to their 
teacher in an envelope marked with their name and class. Thank you. 
 
Halloween Teddy Bear – Guess the Name 
Please see the attached flyer. Over the next week, there will be some furry friends vising the school. 
Choose a square, pay £1 and there’s a chance they could be heading home to you! 
 
ASDA Cash Pot for Schools 
Please remember, if you shop at ASDA, sign up for this donation scheme. We currently have over £200 
raised and have until 30th November to build up our cash pot even further! 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking 
Unfortunately, we have had complaints over the last few weeks due to parent’s vehicles blocking resident’s 
driveways, and access for school transport vehicles. Whilst we appreciate the road and streets around the 
school get busy and congested, we would be most grateful if our school community could be mindful at 
drop off and pick-up. Thank you. 
 
 
October Half Term Tennis Camp at Beverley & ER LTC 
Please see the attached flyer for further information.  
 

 
 

Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including packed 
lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link: 

 

School lunches | Walkington Primary School (walkingtonschool.org) 

https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

